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Doncaster Archives closing 
for annual stocktake  

The Archives, King Edward Road, Balby, will 
be closed for essential collections work 

during the following week: 
 
 

Monday 19 – Friday 23 July 
 
 
 

We will be working on improving access to our collections 
 

Staff will continue to respond to written and telephone 
enquires during this time. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused 

 
 

For more information contact:  
Telephone:  01302 859811 

Email:  doncaster.archives@doncaster.gov.uk 


